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Dr. Dean and five other BVA visionaries will be 
attending and presenting the latest BVA results in 
Hong Kong at the annual CIB worldwide conference.  
 
The presentations will include: 
 

1. Latest case study results.  
2. The transformation from Best Value Procurement 

(BVP) to the Best Value Approach (BVA).  
3. The application of BVA on long-term services 

and maintenance projects.  
4. New research efforts into the Project 

Management of the Future Model being 

developed at SKEMA Project Management School 
of Business.  

5. A New Risk Management Model.  
6. The latest revision of 2019 publications 

regarding Information Measurement Theory and 
Best Value Approach training manuals.  

7. A New Research Model on how to apply 
grounded theory to build a faster research model 

that is integrated into industry practice. 
8. An answer to resolving complexity of project 

management through simplification and 
automation. 

 

Dr. Dean is attempting to find more academic 
researchers who want to partner with the W117 BVA 
research development.  
Please find him at the World Building Congress in Hong 
Kong that will be held from the 17th – 21 June. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Contact 
 
  Professor Dean T. Kashiwagi 
  P.E., PhD, Fulbright Scholar, IFMA 
  Fellow  
  W117 Co-coordinator 

  DeanKashiwagi@ksm-inc.com 
 
 
 
 
 
  Professor Santema, S.C. 

  Prof. Mr. Dr. Ir. 
  W117 Co-coordinator 
  S.C.Santema@tudelft.nl 
 
 
 

 
 

W117 encourages young researchers to innovate and 
look “outside the box”. W117 is encouraging all young 
academic researchers to be exposed to the 
Information Worker approach. The CIB is the most 
innovative and powerful organization among all the 

research organizations for visionaries and change 
agents. It allows the freedom necessary for innovative 
and disruptive changes in the industry to occur. 
 
As the co-coordinator of the W117 workplan, CIB 
coordinator of the year in 2017, and 26 years of 
activity in the CIB, I strongly encourage all young 

researchers to attend the 2019 CIB World Congress. 
 
Information 

More information about the CIB Commission W117 is 
to be found here. 
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